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Flue Vaccination forms 
Children will be bringing home with them consent forms for the Influenza Nasal Spray 

Vaccination 2020 this week.  Please complete these and return within 7 days of receipt giving 

your consent to the vaccination programme. 
 

Before School Dance Club 
The club starts tomorrow morning at 8am.  Children will need to wear leggings/shorts, a tee 

shirt and trainers. Please remember to send them with their school uniform to change into 

after the session. 
 

 

Dear Parent and Carers, 

 

There has been such a lot of lovely learning happening in school since the start of the new 

term, we thought we would share a few pictures of some of the things we have been doing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Now that the children have started to settle back into school, the teachers will be sending 

home a short video/ booklet next week to explain to you some of the things happening in class 

and to let you know how you can help your child at home.  This will be coming home via 

Tapestry (Year R and 1) or Seesaw (Year 2), the online learning platforms we were using 

during lockdown.  Year R and 1, Mrs Toy will be sending out more information about this 

tomorrow.  We will also send home new log in codes for parents via email, in case you have not 

been set up or lost your logins.  For the Year 2 class especially, our aim will be to send home 

learning via the Seesaw app.  Please let us know if you have problems accessing the apps as we 

can help!  

Thank you all for your continued support with our safety measures at drop off and pick up. 

We appreciate this hugely.  
 

 

  

 

Contact, Health & Permission Forms 

Please return completed forms to the office as soon as possible.  

Thank you 
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